
 
 

 
 

California Regional Water Quality Control Board North Coast 
5550 Skylane Boulevard, Suite A 

Santa Rosa, CA  95403 
(707) 576-2220 

 
Extension of Public Comment Period 

For 
Draft General Waste Discharge Requirements for Dairies 

In the North Coast Region, Order No. R1-2019-0001 
 

The North Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Water Board) released 
for public comment the Draft General Waste Discharge Requirements for Dairies in the 
North Coast Region, Order No. R1-2019-0001 (draft Order).  The public comment period 
opened on November 1, 2018 and was scheduled to close at 5:00 P.M. on December 3, 
2018.  Regional Water Board is extending the public comment period for review of the 
document and all attachments, with a new close of public comment date of 5:00 P.M. on 
January 3, 2019.   
 
The draft Order is available and can be downloaded from the Regional Water Board’s 
website at: 
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/northcoast/board_decisions/tentative_orders/ 
 
These files can also be viewed or copied by contacting or visiting the Regional Water 
Board’s office, 5550 Skylane Boulevard, Suite A, Santa Rosa, California, weekdays between 
8:00 A.M. and 5:00 P.M.  Appointments are recommended for document review.  
Appointments can be made by calling (707) 576-2220. 
 
The deadline for written comment is 5:00 P.M. on January 3, 2019.  Please address and 
submit written comments electronically to:  North.Coast@waterboards.ca.gov  or 
 
North Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board 
5550 Skylane Blvd., Suite A 
Santa Rosa, CA 95403 
 
Our Web address is http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/northcoast where you can access the 
current board meeting agenda for changes in dates and locations. 
 
Questions regarding the draft Order should be directed to Cherie Blatt, North Coast 
Regional Water Quality Control Board, by telephone (707) 576-2755, or email at 
Cherie.Blatt@waterboards.ca.gov 
 
Matthias St. John 
Executive Officer 
November 16, 2018 
 
181119_Dairy_GWDR_Extension of publ notic.docx 

https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/northcoast/board_decisions/tentative_orders/
mailto:North.Coast@waterboards.ca.gov
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/northcoast
mailto:Cherie.Blatt@waterboards.ca.gov

	In the North Coast Region, Order No. R1-2019-0001

